
 

                                                         

 

       Thursday 07.03.2024 

 

        Dear Parents / Carers 

       It’s that time of the year again – time to celebrate the love of reading! 

       We will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday 7th March 2024 

      We look forward to seeing the children dressed as their favourite characters this  

    World Book Day – there will be a prize for the most original costume (so please do not  

     feel the need to spend on an outfit).  

      Reading improves wellbeing and is a positive experience for everyone, so children may  

     wish to bring their favourite book to share with a friend. 

     We look forward to creating a space to share stories and celebrate World Book Day. 

  

     Thank you in advance for your support as always. 

 


